Proactive Cybersecurity Updates

Dear Associates,

As part of our commitment to maintaining a secure and safe working environment, we would
like to provide you with some proactive updates regarding our cybersecurity initiatives.

Recent Improvements

o Enhanced firewall protection to safeguard our network.
« Implementation of multi-factor authentication for all accounts.
e Regular security training sessions to keep you informed.

Upcoming Initiatives
« Scheduled phishing simulations to identify and mitigate risks.
« Introduction of a cybersecurity incident reporting system.

« Monthly newsletters with tips for safe online practices.

Your cooperation is essential in helping us maintain robust cybersecurity measures. Please
remain vigilant and report any suspicious activities to the IT department.

Thank you for your attention and commitment to keeping our workplace secure.
Best Regards,

[Your Name]
[Your Position]



